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MEMORANDUM 

 
To : Town Council 
From : Don Gerrish, Interim Town Manager 
Date : June 6, 2019 
Re : Disposition of Tax Acquired Property  
 

 
As required by the Town’s Policy on Disposition of Tax-Acquired Property, I am 
recommending that the attached list of tax acquired property be put up for sale. 
 
The Policy states that the Council shall schedule a date to discuss the 
recommendations within 30 days or as soon as possible after receiving the 
recommendation from the Town Manager. 
 
This is the first list of property we are recommending selling and we will be bringing 
additional property to the Council as we work through the requirements of the Policy. 
Included in your agenda material is a copy of the Disposition Policy and a map showing 
the locations of the property being recommended to be sold. 
   
 
 


